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OIR: 2324/971 
 
 
11 July 2024 
 

 
 

 
 
Tēnā koe  and ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 19 June 2024 requesting the following information: 
 

1. Under the LGOIMA, I request any correspondence between the Waikanae 
Lions and Kapiti Coast District Council about the Waikanae Garden Trail 
held in January 2024, including correspondence about traffic 
management. 
 

     There has been no correspondence to date.  
 
On that basis, I must decline this part of your request as the documents alleged 
to contain the information requested does not exist, or despite reasonable 
efforts to locate them, they cannot be found, section 17(e) of the LGOIMA 
refers. 
 

2. If there is no correspondence about traffic management, please confirm 
why a traffic management plan was not required for the event. 

 
This is not currently a Council supported event. Council has been in contact 
with Waikanae Lions regarding safer practices around each property. Council 
has arranged for a meeting with the Waikanae Lions which we hope to reach a 
beneficial outcome for all concerned. 
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You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. Complaints can 
be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz,  or by post to The Ombudsman, 
PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
 
Sean Mallon 
Group Manager Infrastructure and Asset Management 
Kaiwhakahaere Rōpū Anga me te Whakahaere Rawa 




